
 

 

 

24 April 2017 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
Re: GCSE Exams 
 
As we near the GCSE exams I would like to highlight our expectations during the exam period and 
identify some key dates for students and parents.  
 
Until half term, students are to attend all of their lessons, unless they have a GCSE exam to attend.  
Following an exam they will return to lessons.  There are still revision sessions being held after 
school and at lunch so please keep checking with subject staff when these are.  
 

On Friday 26 May there will be a Year 11 celebration assembly after the English Literature exam.  
This will be an opportunity for tutors and other staff to wish the students well and for students to 
take photos and have their shirt signed, whilst the whole year group is at school.  If your 
son/daughter would like to have a shirt signed, please ensure they have another shirt to wear to 
exams that has not been signed.  
 

Following the half term break, students are expected to attend their lessons until they have sat the 
final exam in that subject. Some subjects have more than one exam so please check this carefully.  
Students are expected to wear full school uniform to all their exams and lessons; there are no 
exceptions to this and students are fully aware of their requirement, this includes facial piercings, 
but please do not hesitate to contact me at the school for clarification. 
 

Failure to wear the correct uniform when on school site and in exams will mean they will be unable 
to attend the Prom (please see Prom letter for more information).  Failure to attend an exam, 
without appropriate medical evidence will mean that the student is required to pay for the exam 
fee.  
 
If you have any questions about any of the above please do contact the school.  I would like to take 
this opportunity to say how mature our Year 11 students have been in the run up to their GCSEs 
and how well they completed the recent mocks. Their work ethic is commendable and I am certain 
that this will reflect in their results in August.  I would like to take this opportunity to wish all 
students the very best for the exam season.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Natalie Black 
Head of KS4 

 


